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Hi Stu,

Kairos reviewed the NRC staff’s proposed proprietary markings in the draft safety evaluation report
on the scaling methodology topical, and found them to be appropriate. We look forward to the final
SER following the ACRS review and letter.

Thanks,
Drew

Drew Peebles

Manager, Licensing & Safety Integration
Kairos Power

(214) 783-3276
peebles@kairospower.com
www.Kkairospower.com
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